From: Simon and Caroline Foote

Sent: 19 February 2019 14:53

To: a30chivertontocarlandcross@pins.gsi.gov.uk

Subject: Relevent representation

Dear Sir/madam,

I here by request that Chynoweth farm partners located at TR4 9DG, 1/2 mile south from the Marazanvose junction on the A30 be allowed to make a relevent representation to present a case for alterations to the current A30 inprovement.

We apologise for the late notice of our intentions but feel our concerns are justified and our suggested alterations will result in improved access for all concerned.

Firstly we have concerns over the Zela to shortlanesend roads ability to service the farms requirement for HGV access. The lane is not capable of allowing vehicles to pass an on coming HGV in several places unless large scale upgrading is carried out.

Our dairy farm operation requires daily HGV access and would inhibit traffic using the Zela to Shortlanesend road.

We therefore suggest the "Wildlife" over pass at Nanncarrow which we under stand will now allow vehicle access over the new and exsiting A30 should be replaced with a bridge capable of allowing HGVs from the old A30 to access the lane heading south from Marazanvose to Chynoweth Farm and the Allet lanes beyond.

This would allow local traffic a alternative route and reduce pressure on the Zela to Shortlanesend road.

Yours Faithfully

James Foote

Chynoweth Farm Partners

01872 540447

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.

For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com